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thatchera2energy@gmail.com 

04/24/2021 

Dear Chairman John Mirsky, Ann Arbor Energy Commission, 

I have enjoyed the opportunity to serve on the Ann Arbor Energy Commission, however I must 
resign from the Commission at this time.  My professional and personal obligations do not allow 
me the time to devote to the position that I believe are required to address the very real 
challenges we face in our energy usage and future.  I am happy that the Ann Arbor Energy 
Commission is filled with passionate climate advocates and energy professionals.  I hope to be 
able to contribute in different ways to the city’s decarbonization efforts and A2Zero ambitions.  I 
am interested in finding other ways to contribute.  I am open to working on an individual effort 
and am willing to make myself available if there are any questions that you have where my 
expertise in the utility space could be of help.   

Warm regards, 
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